
Stay up to date with the exciting things happening at Eden!

 

Eden is pleased to offer many opportunities to interact with a vibrant

community of learning and faith. This week Eden students and denominational

representatives are making connections through "Search and Call Days." The

seminary's expansive virtual reach allows us to connect with people and

ministries all over the world. We hope you will join us for a variety of upcoming

events. You are always welcome here!

All are invited to learn more about the Black Prophetic Tradition of

Preaching and Eden Seminary's commitment to the Progressive Christian

Movement at a "Meet  and Greet"  with Rev. Dr. Earle Fisher, PhD., on

Tuesday, November 16th. Attend a book signing. Bring a prospective Eden

student. Register here. Engage in conversation about his new book, "The

Reverend Albert Cleage Jr. and the Black Prophetic Tradition:  A Reintroduction of The

Black Messiah (Rhetoric, Race, and Religion)." Then join us in the Wehrli Chapel or

on Eden Seminary Chapel Facebook Live, at 5:30 pm CT, to hear Dr. Fisher

preach!

 All are welcome to join us for the next Walker Leadership Inst itute's

"Langenberg Breakfast"  on November 16th at 7:30 am CT. Dr. Benjamin Ola.

Akande, Senior Vice President, Director of Human Resources, Diversity and Inclusion

at Stifel, will draw on a wide variety of his experiences, and help us explore

"Leadership After 2020."  Click here for details and to register.

Have you completed your continuing education credits yet? Consider

Eden's "Boundary Training"  on November 12th. Darrell L. Goodwin,

Execut ive Minister of the Southern New England Conference, UCC, will lead

us in this "Creat ing Healthy Boundaries"  workshop. A sample of the
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workshops include Compassion Fatigue, Burnout and Effects of Secondary

Traumatic Stress, an experiential workshop on Mindfulness, and Harassment

Awareness. Click here for details and registration information.

All are welcome at LIFE! Students, pastors, laypersons and seekers from all

denominations and walks of life are welcome to join the next LIFE@Eden

course, Friday, November 19th and Saturday, November 20th. The next

certificate course "Engaging in Structural Racism" will challenge participants to

identify and engage racial bias; personally, culturally, and structurally. Click

here to learn more.

Save the Date!  Plan to join us live, for the Eden Christmas Concert via the

Eden Seminary Chapel Facebook page on Tuesday, December 7th, 5:30-7:00

CT. Be thinking about ways your family, friends and congregations might enjoy

this special time together, or share the recording at a later date!

"This Week in Eden History,"  presented by the Archives at Eden, spotlights

the birth of Martin Luther on November 10, 1483. He is best known as an

early leader in the attempt to reform the Catholic Church, and his influence of
Lutheranism on the development of the Evangelical Synod of North America was
significant. You may recall the beautiful stained glass window of Eden's McCarthy
Room depicting the "Diet of Worms" in 1521. Read more here.

All are welcome to experience innovation in worship by joining the Eden

community for "Chapel,"  three times a week.  Chapel occurs every Monday

11:40 - 12:15 pm, Tuesday 5:30 - 6:15 pm, and Wednesday 10:10 - 10:40 am (all

times are CT). Watch live via the Eden Seminary Chapel Facebook page. If you

would like text updates and alerts for services and events, simply text @chplbel

to 81010.

Leaving a meaningful legacy for you and your family while securing the future

of Eden's mission does not require great wealth-just great vision! Visit our

website to find out about Heritage Society Member opportunities or contact us

at advancement@eden.edu for more information.
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